
 

*****NOTICE***** 

SOUTH WEBER WATER 

IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT CUSTOMERS 
 

Dear Customers,  

 

The South Weber Water Improvement District greatly appreciates the efforts made 

by its customers last year by following the watering guidelines and doing their best 

to conserve our valuable water. Due to the statewide drought situation, the 

following watering guidelines and restrictions will be in place this coming season.  

 

• Water will be turned on May 15, 2022 and will be shut off mid-September or 

when we run out of our contracted amount of water, whichever comes first. 

 

• Customers may water twice per week with one water cycle. A water cycle 

equals 20-minutes for spray nozzles and 40-minutes for rotors. 

 

• Odd numbered houses may water Monday and Thursday 

 

• Even numbered houses may water Tuesday and Friday 

 

• Agricultural Users/Farmers need to reduce usage by 20% 

 

• NO watering on Wednesday, Saturday, or Sunday 

 

• Do not water between 10 AM and 6 PM 

 

• Please mow your lawn at its highest mower setting 

 

• Mulch your grass clippings – they will help decrease evaporation 

 

• Aerating your lawn will improve its drought resiliency.  

 

• Please check our website at www.southweberwater.com for any changes 

 

We encourage all users to use water wise conservation practices. You can read 

more about Utah's drought situation at https://water.utah.gov  
 

SOUTH WEBER WATER 

IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT  


